
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
Commissioners of Madison Metropolitan Sewerage District 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, there is a potential that a quorum of the Commission of the Madison 
Metropolitan Sewerage District be present at 9 a.m., Thursday, June 17, 2021, at the District’s 
Customer and Community Meeting. This meeting will take place virtually via Zoom and 
registration is required: 
https://zoom.us/j/96102649381?pwd=V2hWL1o2a2FDTFlHdE9kVkdCUkdBUT09. A recording of 
the meeting will also be available once the meeting is complete. Listen to audio via phone: 1-312-
626-6799 Meeting ID: 961 0264 9381with Passcode: 054965. If you wish to participate and do not 
have telephone or internet access, please contact Janelle Werner at janellew@madsewer.org or 
608-222-1201 to see whether an accommodation can be made. No Commission business or action 
will be taken at this event. 
 
Date:  June 15, 2021                                                                                    D. Michael Mucha, P.E. 

Chief Engineer and Director 
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